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Cricket Supper and Meeting 1899 
 

The annual general meeting of the Kilmington and Stourton Amalgamated Cricket Club was held at 
the Spread Eagle Hotel on Tuesday night, Mr. P. Warburton in the chair.  The secretary (Mr. Daniels) 
produced the accounts for the year, which were satisfactory.  The officers for the ensuing year were:-  
Presidents, Sir H. Hoare, Bart, and Rev. M. Warburton; Captain, Mr. P. Warburton; Treasurer, Mr. 
Reeves; Secretary, Mr. Daniels. 
 
Mr. Morgan proposed a vote of thanks to the Secretary for his services to the Club during the past 
year. 
 
This was seconded by Mr. Card, and carried with applause. 
 
The members and friends then adjourned to supper, prepared by Host Burnell, whose catering gave 
every satisfaction. 
 
Western Gazette, Friday, 20 January 1899 


